
WCIAA (West Central Indiana Angus Association) will 
sponsor the first of three planned 2014 Winter 
Informational Meetings on Thursday, January 30, 2014 
at 7:30 PM in the Turkey Run Inn, 8121 E Park Rd., 
Marshall, IN 47859. 
  
The meetings are intended for all beef cattle producers 
– registered and commercial - regardless of breed.  A 
dutch-treat buffet dinner will be available at 6:30 PM or 
meals can be ordered directly from the menu. 
Attendance at the dinner is not required to attend this 
meeting. Future meetings are planned for Thursdays 
2/27/14 and 3/27/14 with meeting topics and locations 
to be announced later. 
  
This meeting was our most popular meeting last year. It 
will feature representatives from the major semen 
companies, including ABS, Accelerated Genetics, 
Genex and Select Sires. They plan to: 
·        Supply 2014 Beef Sire Directories 
·        Provide updates on current sire lineups 
·        Answer questions from attendees 

There are plans for Door Prizes. No reservations are 
needed – just join us for an educational and enjoyable 
evening. For more information – please contact Kevin 
Swaim @ 765-366-9011. 
 


